
From: Kelly Walblay <Kelly.Walblay@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 9:48 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Board of Ethics Approval for CSTE 2022 Conference Attendance 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I am sending this email with regards to my return from the CSTE Conference I attended last week in 
Louisville, KY from June 19-June 23 (with travel to Louisville on the evening of June 18). CSTE covered 
expenses for airline transportation, ground transportation, hotel accommodations for up to five nights, 
per diem allowance for meals, and full conference registration. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Best, 
 

Kelly Walblay, MPH 

Senior Epidemiologist/Epidemiologist IV 

Healthcare Program | Disease Control Bureau 

1340 S Damen 4th Floor, Chicago, IL 60608  | Office: (312) 746-8223   Fax: (312) 746-6388 

Kelly.Walblay@cityofchicago.org 

She/Her/Hers 
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